
Phonics Screening 

The Phonics Screening Check will 
take place in June. You will know 
once your child has completed the 
Check from their phonics sticker.

The results of this will be included 
in their end of year reports.

How can you help? Practise the 
segmenting and blending sheets.

Please come and see us if you have 
any questions.




